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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

ugust 10, 1981
o PRESIDENTIAL GREETINGS
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8 May 1981

Mr. Morton C. Blackwell
Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison
Room 191, 01d Executive Office Buildii _
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

I wish to thank you for the support rendered to me in acquiring
the very beautiful letter from President Reagan commemorating

the 20th Anniversary of our Association and the dedication of our
International Headquarters Airmen Memorial Building. It was a
most appropriate letter, which will be occupying a prominent place
in the Airmen Hall of Fame located on the first floor of our new
building.

As I stated during my visit to the White House, please find enclosed
copies of the magazine containing the story '.ne Warmth of the

Reagan White House" along with two copies of the special edition of
our magazine developed primarily for our 20th Anniversary.

Again, I thank you for all your kindness and courtesies extended

to me as a representative for the 157,000 members of our Association
and their dependents.

Looking forward to future opportunities of meeting with you, I remain,

Sincerely,

DONALD L. HARLOW, CMSAF, Ret.
Executive Director

Encl: a/s






















































































































































































